
 
 

 
 

Service Name: Jones Hill State School OSHC  Date: Friday 07/08/15    Phone: 0438 051 962  

 

About our Staff 
 
Coordinator- Vesna Cvetkovic 
Hello my name is Vesna and I am a mum of 2 daughters.  I have been working with children for about 10 

years and in the OSHC since 2012.  I am looking forward to meeting parents, carers and families and also 

getting to know your children, and helping them learn and achieve new skills while having fun.  Please feel 

free to come and see me at the hall to have a look around and ask any questions you may have.    

 

Regional Manager- Tracy Thompson 
Hello, my name is Tracy and I am a mum of 2 sons.  I have been working with Camp Australia for 5 years 

and in the children’s services since 2013.  My role is to support the staff in the service to provide good care 

for your children in a fun and safe environment.  Should you have any concerns at any time you can send 

them through to our team at osch@campaustralia.com.au and I will contact you directly. 

  

What we have planned for the next fortnight! 
In the next fortnight I will continue spending time getting to know the children and also meet new children 

as they come to the service, so that I can plan and program in mind with what will help your children 

achieve and to extend on their strengths they already have.  We will be continuing on with creating owe very 

own Super Hero Me Posters, creating indigenous Australian artwork and finding out about the history here 

in Gympie.  Setting up our garden in the Eco area, with plants and edible vegetables for the children to grow, 

look after and enjoy.  We will also be talking about sustainability and taking care of the environment, 

recycled construction and starting on making a weave t-shirt rug.  A range of physical activities, games, 

craft, construction and puzzles for your children to also enjoy at BSC and ASC.   

 

What we did last fortnight! 
In the last fortnight we have been spending time talking, laughing, having fun, smiling and playing games 

while getting to know each other. Paper planes have been flying around the halls in the morning, and trying 

out more complex designs to see how they fly.  Skipping is popular (they have even skipped with the hola 

hoops), along with other physical activities like handball, basketball and soccer.  We have done drawings, 

taught each other to play uno and other board games. Recycled Construction, Frisbee making, drawing, 

twister, my super hero me poster, physical activities are just a few of the other things we have enjoyed over 

the last 2 weeks.   

 

Donations welcomed! 

 We would appreciate donations of old t-shirts all colours and sizes are welcomed as we will 
be trying to collect as many as we can to create woven t-shirt rugs. 

 Egg cartons. 
 

 

How to enrol in our program: 

mailto:osch@campaustralia.com.au


 
 

 
 

Registration is easy!  Simply go to our website www.campaustralia.com.au and register for an account.  

Your account will go live immediately and you can even create your own bookings online.  If you need a 

little more support you can also contact our customer service team on 1300 105 343. 

  

What to do if your child is absent from After School Care: 
Please remember parents if your child/ren are going to be absent from the service or have gone home sick 

please call customer service on 1300 105 343 or the service on 0438 051 962 or you can drop us an email 

our address is qldjoneshill@oschcampaustralia.com.au we check our emails daily. 

Thank you, Vesna 

 

 

Service Fees and Times 

Service Opening hours Full Fee Out Of Pocket Casual Booking 

Before Care 6.30 AM to 9.00 AM $13.00 $2.26 - $6.50 Add $5 

After Care 3.00 PM to 6:00 PM $17.00 $3.41 - $8.50 Add $5 

Vacation Care 6.30 AM to 6:00 PM $48.00 $4.50 - $24.00  

 

 

http://www.campaustralia.com.au/

